
Our practice is collaborating with NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) which is providing 

NHS numbers for those patients that may be suitable for electronic repeat dispensing 

prescriptions. The information is obtained from NHS prescriptions submitted to the NHSBSA. A 

member of our clinical team will contact these patients soon to explain the benefits of this 

service. 


